
Late Montessori (Grade 6 Entry) 

Offered at Scott Creek and Montgomery Middle Schools 

 

An invitation to grade 5 parents: 

If you are considering the Late Montessori program at middle school for 

September 2016, or you would like to learn more about the program, you are 

invited to attend an information meeting to learn about the program.  

 

The meeting will take place at: 

Montgomery Middle School  

1900 Edgewood Avenue 

Tuesday, January 19th at 7:00 pm  

 

Teachers from Scott Creek and Montgomery will give an overview of the program, 

and students will share their experience in the Montessori program.   

Please see the “Late Montessori” attachment for more information about the 

Montessori program at Middle School. 

  


